
From: Brandon Sloan
To: Rules Coordinator
Subject: RE: Weather Emergency Prep
Date: Thursday, June 30, 2022 10:53:02 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do
NOT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on
any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Who coordinates these meetings?  An email was sent out Tuesday afternoon looking for
comment on the Weatherization rule and now Thursday before a major holiday there is an
announcement for in person meeting the day after a holiday.
 
The timing on this seems absolutely terrible.  Having a meeting the day after a major holiday
doesn’t give very many people time to schedule flights to make it to Austin. 
 
I know the technology exists to have these meeting available to webcast, so why not use it? 
Doesn’t make sense to not make a public meeting open to the public that can’t attend in
person.
 
All of the items relating to the critical infrastructure topic is becoming more and more
frustrating and a giant headache for operators.
 
Thanks,
 
Brandon Sloan
Regulatory & Marketing Manager
BRG Energy Inc.
7134 S Yale, STE 600
Tulsa, OK 74136
bsloan@brgcorp.com
O – 918-496-2626 – EXT 1409
 
 

From: Rules Coordinator <rulescoordinator@rrc.texas.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 9:58 AM
To: bsloan@brgcorp.com
Subject: RE: Weather Emergency Prep
 
Good morning.  I have been informed that the workshop will be in-person only and will not be
webcast.
 

From: Brandon Sloan <bsloan@brgcorp.com> 
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Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 8:48 AM
To: Rules Coordinator <rulescoordinator@rrc.texas.gov>
Subject: Weather Emergency Prep
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do
NOT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on
any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Will the workshop on July 5th be made available to people that can’t be there in person? 
Possibly be hosted via Zoom?
 
Thanks,
 
Brandon Sloan
Regulatory & Marketing Manager
BRG Energy Inc.
7134 S Yale, STE 600
Tulsa, OK 74136
bsloan@brgcorp.com
O – 918-496-2626 – EXT 1409
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